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I hope that everyone is ready for some warmer weather. I know I am. 

Are you still using the Building on the VFW Auxiliary Foundation and the many resources available in MALTA. Remember 

that these have so much great information and the more we all learn the more we can help all our members by keeping 

them information and involved in our programs and traditions. I recently shared Malta with a new member and spent 

some time showing him around. He has since come back to me and thanked me for showing him and getting him to sign 

up. As he stated, it has helped him understand more about what is happening during our meetings.  

I hope everyone’s elections are getting completed and that you have great officers leading into the upcoming year. 

Remember our work is not done for this year. Now is the time to finish strong and take time as an Auxiliary to celebrate 

what you have accomplished this year. All the chairmen will be celebrating with you at Convention.  

REMEMBER, GREEN is the color you want to be! 

 

 

Thank you to those that submitted your Mentor of the Year nomination to me. I look forward to presenting the award at  

convention.  

As this is my last bulletin as your Chief of Staff, I would like to say THANK YOU to every member of our department. You 

have all done great things this year and worked hard in your Auxiliaries honoring our Veterans and our traditions. I have 

so enjoyed working with you all. I hope that I have represented the department well.  

Thank you for all that each of you do in your Auxiliaries, Districts and Communities. Nothing is too small to make a 

difference. Remember that From Our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Our Veterans. And may we always 

remember to put “Veterans, Family First”. 

 
 
Loyally,  
Lori Nettles 
Department Chief of Staff 
lorinhardy@yahoo.com 
360-961-7873 
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